PO BOX 291
~ MNESPELEM, WA 99155
v PHOME: (509) 634-4541

January 26", 2023

Dear Families:

Please see the latest updates below:

Events:
February 15" STEM Family Night 5:30 pm — 7 pm
February 21% Parent Advisory Meeting 5:30 pm

Health & Safety:

Please remember: As of January 1% we no longer have a nurse on campus.

Please let the Office know if you are in need of a vaccination exemption form and we will send one to
you.

Academic & Events:
During the month of February, we will have a Parent Advisory Meeting and A STEM Family Night.
Please contact the Office if you are interested in participating in the Parent Advisory meeting.

Please bring your hotspot in to the school during the month of February if you would like to continue it’s
usage. All hotspots will be turned off February 1 until we see you so that we can inventory the device
for federal grant compliance.

Due to the two school days when the campus was closed, we will have make-up days on March 2™ &
May 11"

Finance:
The Impact Aid Application is displayed in the front Office and on the website. You are welcome to
come view it anytime.

If you are interested in filling out a survey needs assessment or joining the Parent Advisory Team, please
call the Office.

Employment:
We are currently accepting applications for the following full-time positions: Office Director Intern and a

School Nurse. We are also in need of substitutes & volunteers. For more information, please look at our
website or call the office.

Sports:
Wrestling Season has begun. Please see our website for a schedule of meets.
Lease remind your student to dress professionally on “Game Days”.

Sincerely,

Nespelem S.D.






